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Live music in this country is sadly lacking. We are being paid the same rates as we were getting 
in the 1980’s and often are doing more for the privelige. The lock Oh that’s laws have all but 
disabled the live music venue in Sydney with hardly any band gigs avail now and mostly solo/duo 
gigs. Even less venues supporting original live music also. Please open up Sydney again and 
stop it from being an international and cultural joke. Support music and culture over newly 
relocated complainers. If people don’t like the noise DONT LIVE THERE. 
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